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It is the policy of the Seattle School Board to recognize that homework can be a 

constructive tool in the teaching and learning process when it is geared to the needs 

and abilities of students. Purposeful homework assignments not only enhance student 

achievement but also develop self-discipline and associated good working habits. As 

an extension of the classroom, homework must be planned, organized, and connected 

to the learning objectives of the lesson.  

The purposes of homework assignments, the basis for evaluating the work performed 

and the guidelines and/or rules should be made clear to the student at the time of the 

assignment. Assigned homework should be able to be completed independently by the 

student.  

Schools shall have individual school-based homework policies that are communicated 

to students and families and posted in a visible location. School policies should 

include the school’s policy on grading late work and on expectations for how much 

time families should expect a student to spend on homework.  

To ensure consistency across schools, school-based homework policies will be 

reviewed each fall as part of the school’s Continuous School Improvement Plan (C-SIP). 

 

 

Stan Jaskot 
Principal, Northgate Elementary 
206.252.4180 
 
" E v e r y  s t u d e n t  m a t t e r s ,  e v e r y  m o m e n t  c o u n t s . " 

 
 


